
SPECIAL MEETING MAY 30, 2018 
 
The Franklin Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Wednesday, May 30, 
2018 at 4:00 P. M. at the Franklin Township Building, 897 State Route, Fombell.  Supervisors in 
attendance were James M. Norton Sr. & Scott Wright.  Curtis Steffler was absent. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman, James Norton. 
 
Mr. Norton voiced the invocation followed by the salute to the flag. 
 
Visitors: Mike Rau-Russell Standard 
 
The Supervisors reviewed & discussed the upcoming Equipment Seal Coating Project.  Midland 
Asphalt was award the CRS-2 Material Bid through the Council of Governments on April 16, 
2018. The Equipment rental for the project was advertised and two bids were received.   
Mr. Norton opened the following sealed bids and read out loud:  
  Russell Standard-$114,683.40 includes equipment and material 
  Midland Asphalt-$50,750.00 equipment 
Mr. Norton made a motion to approve Midland Asphalt for the equipment rental for the 
upcoming seal coating project for 2018.  Russell Standard was award alternate contract winner if 
Midland Asphalt cannot fulfill the terms of its agreement.  Mr. Wright seconded the motion. 
Roll Call: Mr. Norton yes 
        Mr. Wright yes 
     
Mr. Wright made a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Norton seconded the motion. 
Roll Call: Mr. Wright yes 
        Mr. Norton yes 
         
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Shannon Schlosser, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


